


 

 

Tony Skeggs 
Parish Clerk  
Stoke Mandeville Parish Council 
The Community Centre 
Eskdale Road 
Stoke Mandeville 
Bucks 
HP22 5UJ 
 
9th April 2019 

Dear Tony, 

Further to my internal audit visit to the Council on 9th April I am pleased to submit my report. 

Generally the records reviewed were in good order, however I have made a number of High                               
priority Observations. These relate to the publication of statutory documents on the Councils                         
website, the year end bank reconciliation, and the need for compliance with the Councils                           
Financial Regulations in respect of the approval of invoices and payments. 

I have made a number of Medium priority Observations that will also need to be addressed in                                 
due course. 

I would like to thank you for the assistance and hospitality extended to me during my visit. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kevin Rose ACMA 
Director 
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